

Respect



Burnaby Mountain Secondary

8800 Eastlake Drive, Burnaby, BC V3J 7X5

Tel:604-296-6870 Fax:604-296-6873

W: mountain.sd41.bc.ca

Responsibility

Excellence Day 2

Date: Thursday Dec 20th, 2018

Student Bulletin



We acknowledge and thank the Coast Salish Nations of Musqueam, Tsleil-Waututh and Squamish on whose traditional territories we teach, learn and live.

TIMELINE



Students are reminded this week to clean out their personal belongings from their lockers so there will be very little to deal with on Friday. There is an altered bell schedule for Friday December 21st:

Period 1 8:40am--9:25am

9:30am--10:15am Locker Cleanout at 9:30am Period 2

Break 10:15am--10:30am Period 3 10:35am--11:20am

11:25am--12:10pm [©] Period 4

Now is the time to get registered to be part of the Burnaby Mountain Secondary School Sun Run Team. Our school is online for 2019 registration. We love having our entire BMSS community to be a part of our team. Sign up as part of our school team and continue to get the cheapest rate possible.



Last year we won the school division for the fastest team. We hope to defend that title again this year. But we would also like to have the **biggest team** possible. So even if you aren't fast... we still want you! It's all about having a fun community day.

Sun Run Info click here

Mr. Rolph





We're off to a slow start with this annual BMSS tradition of giving back by supporting the Greater Vancouver Food Bank and their efforts to help almost 30,000 people every week. Please bring nutritious non-perishable food items to the commons before school and at lunch. Receive Santa Bucks from student council as a token of our appreciation for your support in this cause.

Dec 20

Mr. Davis **B**

Santa's Workshop Snowball Tournament

Once again the PE Leadership Class will be hosting the Dodgeball/Snowball Tournament.

There will be a Junior and Senior division. Prizes for the winning teams!

Sign up by Thursday December 20th at 3:00 pm.

Sign up forms and rules are on the PE office door

Any questions? See Mr. Davis in the PE office

Dec 20

Ms. Mindlin

Indigenous Students

Come join us for a HOLIDAY CELEBRATION at lunch on Thursday, December 20th in the Music room. There will be treats and an exciting opportunity!

Dec 20 Ms. Reily

AMC 10 and 12 MATH CONTESTS

If you are interested in writing the American Mathematics Competition at the grade 10 or 12 level, please see or Ms. Reily in room 307 for a form. Forms must be signed and handed in by Thursday December 20th. The contest problems are intended for grade 10-12 students, or experienced students in lower grades who have done some serious preparation. The contest will be held in the multipurpose room during period 6 on Thursday February 7.

SCHOOL GOALS:

To improve students' reading for comprehension with a focus on finding the main ideas, summarizing and in some specific areas, notemaking at the Grade 8 and 9 levels.

Goal 2

To increase student awareness, understanding and practice of healthy living.

Dec 21	Santa's Workshop
Mr. Rolph	And that means that our countdown to Santa's workshop has begun!
	Join us on December 21st for our annual celebration of the season and celebration of the fact that we made it to winter break.
	Enjoy games, sign up for a dodgeball tournament, listen to music and entertainers, and enter to win fabulous prizes.
	Earn Santa Bucks starting December 1st by being amazing, positive, helpful and kind or by donating to our upcoming food drive.
	Use your Santa Bucks to enter amazing prize draws at Santa's Workshop.
	Prizes this year include Shawn Mendes tickets, a PlayStation 4, Too Face makeup kit, a photo printer, headphones, Bluetooth speakers and many, many more!
	Celebrate the end of 2018 with us at Santa's Workshop
Dec 21 Ms. Manning	Work Experience Opportunity Interested in a Career working with Kids? Burnaby More Sports Society is seeking volunteers to assist with after-school sports programs at both Cameron Elementary (Mondays 3-5:30 pm) and University Highlands Elementary (Fridays 3-5:30 pm). Volunteers will be working with children in Grades 2-5. You will receive training and experience in both the YELL Youth Leadership Program and High Five Training.
Dec 21 Ms. Haywood	Attention Grads: Our venue is now booked. We are in the process of tailoring our experience to make it an epic night. Grad council meetings are Mondays at lunch in Room 315 and we want to hear from you. If you haven't paid your dry grad fee, please make sure to do so by the end of the week.
Mr. Morton	NUMERACY ASSESSMENT Jan 2122nd Grade 12 Students who are registered to write the Numeracy Assessment have been assigned a date and time to write in computer labs 216 and 217 on January 21st and January 22nd 2019. Students please view your writing date and time by viewing the student lists posted on the windows of the career centre.